

25th April 2018

Dear Parent,

SUMMER FAIR - SATURDAY 9th JUNE 10am - 1pm

We are very excited to announce that we are running another Academy Primary Summer Fair. The pupils can create something for the very popular home industry tent (see separate letter) or start rehearsing for the talent show. It will be a fun day out for all the family.

The Fair

We are planning a range of exciting activities from giant inflatables, talent show, carnival games, face painting, climbing wall, BBQ, ice-cream van, toy and DVD sale and much more. We will have several local business stalls selling home baking, hand crafted gifts, etc. There will also be the chance to enjoy some delicious BBQ food, an ice-cream or some tea and coffee. Please join us on the 9th June for a Family Fun Day.

Please could you kindly help with the following:

1. Home Industry Prizes

If you, your employer, or a business contact would be willing to donate <u>a prize</u> to be awarded to a pupil for one of the home industry categories please could you send these into Mr Moore by **Wednesday 30th May**. The prizes could be a £5 gift voucher, art set, board game, etc. We will need around 30 prizes in total.

2. Volunteers to help on the day

Any parents who could help at the fair either face painting, nail painting, selling snacks or pocket money toys or assisting with the carnival games or toy & DVD stalls please could you let Holly Pyper know as soon as possible using the following email saintfieldacademypta@gmail.com If you are able to help for one hour or for the full three hours we would greatly appreciate it.

3. Tombola

We kindly ask that <u>each child</u> brings a wrapped £1 children's present for the tombola. **Please leave in marked boxes in the school hallway between 4th-8th June.** Please indicate if it is for a boy or girl and an approximate age range e.g. boy age 5-7.

4. Toys and DVD sale

Time for a Spring Clean - if you have any pre loved toys or DVDs you would like to donate for the above stalls they would be very welcome. These must be in good condition. Please leave in marked boxes in the school hallway between 4th-8th June.

5. Stall holders

If you know of any business or local craftsperson that would like to run a stall on the day of the event please contact Holly Pyper with the email saintfieldacademypta@gmail.com. Tables are £10 or a half table £5. These stalls will be in the school hall.

Please follow us on the <u>Academy Primary School PTA Facebook page</u> for further updates.

Thank You Academy Primary and Nursery PTA